I just read that you are considering logging along the North Fork of the Nooksack River and its tributaries off the Mt. Baker Hwy. This is my backyard! This is very upsetting and worrisome. A pulp farm? This area has already been logged, severally, and as we are watching the landscape return to woodlands, I feel sick that it is being proposed again. This would negatively impact local communities in so many ways. Ongoing clearcutting in residential areas, not only will affect people, but wildlife, waterways and recreation to name a few.

Please reconsider your choice of logging along the Mt. Baker Hwy, one of beauty and habitat, so many of us enjoy and use to sustain our lives. 

